
 

 

See www.foodstandards.gov.au/food-recalls/alerts 

for Australian food recall information 
 

 
 

 

The St Food Co Pesto Chicken Pasta 350g 
Date Marking: USE BY 28/06/2026 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Gilbert Street Kitchens Pty Ltd is conducting a recall of the above product. The 

product(s) has been available for sale in 7-Eleven retail outlets in QLD. 

Problem: Labelling (Incorrect USE BY DATE). 

 

Food safety hazard: Incorrect USE BY DATE. 

 

What to do: Consumers should not eat this product. Consumers should return the 

product(s) to the place of purchase for a full refund. Any consumers concerned about their 

health should seek medical advice. 

For further information please contact: 

Gilbert Street Kitchens Pty Ltd 

0735174979 

info@thestfoodco.com 
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